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Letter of Workshop Series Completion

This letter certifies that Becka Brolinson has completed the Workshop Series offered by

Georgetown University’s Apprenticeship in Teaching Program. These workshops are designed to
provide Georgetown’s graduate students with access to the pedagogical research and practices
needed to continue to develop as a skilled and reflective teacher throughout their career.

Over the course of the program, Becka attended the following workshops, conducted by faculty
and faculty development professionals.

Core Workshops:
> Introduction to Teaching Resources

> Syllabus Design
> Effective Classroom Interaction
> Reflective Teaching in Practice
> Assessment and Grading
> Course Design
Elective Workshops:
> Cultivating the Virtues of Good Students

> Teaching First Generation and UndocuHoyas

Having completed these workshops, Becka has begun her career with the collaborative and
rigorous spirit by which both scholarship and teaching flourish.
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